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October 13, 2015

Dr. Karen Fischer-Gray
Superintendent
Parkrose School District
10636 NE Prescoit
Portland, OR 97220

Dear Karen:

The Oregon School Boards Association is holding their annual conference November 12 — 15%
in Portland. Chartwells will have a booth in the exhibition area and encourages you and your
board to stop by to learn what is new regarding Child Nutrition in schools.

On Friday evening, November 13" we will be hosting a cocktail reception and we are excited to
invite you and your Board of Directors to join other Oregon Administrators and Board Members
at this event. Please attend as our guest, provided that your attendance is permitted under your
employer/organization policies.

Chartwells Cocktail Reception
Morton’s The Steakhouse
213 SW Clay Street
Portland, OR 97201
Friday, November 13th ~ 5:30 pm - 8:00 pm

Email: \wehnd”y'.éyel;s@compéss?usa.com
We look forward to seeing you at the conference and at the reception.

Regards,
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Darla Moll
Regional Vice President



